

National Association of Boards of Pharmacy

700 Busse Highway • Park Ridge, IL 60068

February 14, 1994

Joong-Rang Gu Seoul, Korea

EE#: 189-0319

Dear Ms. Yoo:

Upon reviewing your Foreign Pharmacy Graduate Examination Committee (FPGEC) file, it was determined that the English translation of your family census register was not translated by a certified translator. The FPGEC requires that documents not in English be accompanied by an English translation, prepared and certified as correct by a government official, pharmacy school official, or state-certified translator. The translation must be signed and dated by the person who prepares it, and must appear on official stationery. Your translator, Jeong Kim, presented no evidence of being a certified translator.

I am returning the translation to you. You may want to ask translator Kim to provide proof of competence as a translator, or obtain certification of this translation by a certified translator. Once completed, please mail the document to the FPGEC at the address above.

Sincerely,

Diane J. Signatur

FPGEE Program Manager

cc: John Stahl, Testing Programs Director